
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IN RECOGNITION OF  

DRINKING WATER WEEK 

 

 

 

 WHEREAS, water is our most valuable natural resource; and 

 

 WHEREAS, only tap water delivers public health protection, fire protection, 

support of our economy and the quality of life we enjoy; and 

 

 WHEREAS, any measure of a successful society-low mortality rates, economic 

growth and diversity, productivity, and public safety-is in some way related to access to 

safe water; and 

 

 WHEREAS, the Town of Belleair has considered the health, environment and 

social impact of ensuring that facilities and systems provide citizens with a safe, 

dependable quality and quantity of water both now and for future needs; and 

 

 WHEREAS, each citizen of our town is called upon to help protect our source 

waters from pollution and to practice water conservation. 

 

  

  

 NOW, THEREFORE, I, GARY H. KATICA, MAYOR of the TOWN 

OF BELLEAIR, FLORIDA, do hereby proclaim the week of MAY 7-13, 2017 to be 

 

DRINKING WATER WEEK 

 

 

 

       Given under my hand and Seal of        the  

       the Town of Belleair, Florida this 

       2nd  day of May, 2016. 

 

 

 

       ______________________________

    

       Mayor 


